
Thomas Hill

Founder

Bounce Boot Camp

Anthem, Arizona

To Whom It May Concern,

I am happy to provide a reference for Thomas Hill and his Bounce Boot Camp.  As a 

member and fundraising committee member of Valley of the Sun Kiwanis Club I appreciate 

the assistance Thomas provided with our annual fundraising event.  Our Club holds an 

annual event centered around the children of our community.  Most recently we held our 

Home Run 4 Kids event, at Chase Field in downtown Phoenix, Arizona.  Thomas was 

referred to us by one of our trusted community partners.

During the entire planning process, Thomas worked with us and designed a structured 

fitness program for the children attending our event.  We were able to promote and publicize 

the event featuring the Bounce Boot Camp as a signature program for the day.  

On the day of the event we anticipated a certain number of participants but we were 

surprised to see how popular the Bounce Boot Camp program really was.  We far surpassed 

our attendance estimate and were relieved to watch Thomas and his professional staff 

modify and adapt to the large number of excited children who had arrived.  

Thomas and his entire staff were up to the challenge.  I can assure you that all the children 

who participated in the Bounce Boot Camp showed their delight with smiles and laughter as 

they worked through the athletic challenges the boot camp provided.

We plan on continuing our community partnership with Thomas Hill and Bounce Boot Camp 

and would recommend them to anyone seeking such a program.

  

Sincerely yours,

Charles Wennerlund

Valley of the Sun Kiwanis Club 

Phoenix, Arizona


